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paperback. Book Condition: New. Ship out in 2 business day, And Fast shipping, Free Tracking number will be
provided a>er the shipment.Pages Number: 313 Publisher: Electronic Industry Pub. Date :2011-05-01 version 1.
Shi Ren Automated Instrumentation and Process Control (5th edition) to general higher education 'Eleventh
Five-Year' national planning materials . focuses on the production process automation and control instruments
used in a variety of works. as well as process control system design tuning method. Automation
Instrumentation and Process Control (5th edition). Upper and Lower two. Chapter on instrumentation for the
automation. introduces the industry's most commonly used instrumentation. regulators. actuators. and
explosion-proof gate works and use characteristics. Focus on the DDZ- electric unit combination instrument.
YS-80 and YS-1000 Series Digital Controller. CENTUM CS3000 distributed control systems and field bus control
system. Next for process control. introducing dynamic characteristics of the test object methods. single-loop
and cascade control system design method and controller parameter tuning based on the introduction of the
decoupling control. inference control and predictive control and other advanced control system of the basic
principle. and finally describes several typical production process control system in automatic control
application example. Book for colleges and universities in electrical engineering and automation professional
undergraduate and graduate students as a textbook or reference use. but also for the relevant scientific
research institutes and enterprises of engineering and technical personnel for reference. Contents: articles on
automation automation Automation Instrumentation and Development Overview 0.1 Overview 0.2 power unit
combination instrument and its control system composed of 0.3 meters think the basic technical specifications
review questions Chapter 1 Instrumentation 1.1 Instrumentation 1.1.1 Temperature measurement temperature
1.1.2 The main method of heat resistance of the thermocouple 1.1.3 1.1.5 1.1.4 semiconductor thermistor
temperature transmitter thermocouple basic structure 1.1.6DDZ- type thermocouple temperature transmitter's
actual line 1.2 Pressure testing...
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paperback. Book Condition: New. Ship out in 2 business day, And Fast shipping, Free Tracking
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